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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

August 29, 2024 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

EB-2024-0216 – Chatham x Lakeshore Limited Partnership (CLLP) – 2025-2029 Transmission 

Revenue Requirement Application – In-service Date of Chatham to Lakeshore Line 

 

Further to Exhibit B-02-01 page 3 of CLLP’s 2025-2029 revenue requirement application (the Application) 

where CLLP stated it would update its forecast in September to advise whether or not construction-related 

risks related to in-servicing the assets have materialized, Hydro One Networks Inc. on behalf of CLLP is 

writing to advise that the Chatham to Lakeshore line will be in-serviced approximately three months ahead 

of the original application in-service date of December 2024. Total project costs are trending slightly under 

CLLP’s as-filed application due to risks not materializing and CWIP savings. 

 

CLLP proposes to provide updated evidence with respect to the above as part of its interrogatory responses 

in this proceeding. 

 

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Kathleen Burke 

 

  


